From: Jake Meyers

To: Sam Otter

Cc: Nicola de Wit; Paula Brosnahan

Subject: Precinct (FS 189) - PC78 - withdrawal of further submission point
Date: Monday, 19 February 2024 3:42:04 pm

Kia ora Sam

We act for Precinct Properties New Zealand Limited further submitter 189.

Precinct has decided to withdraw its further submission on the submission by Viaduct
Harbour Holdings Limited (submitter number 1088) concerning the Viaduct Harbour
Precinct.

The relevant original submission points are 1088.1, 1088.2, 1088.4 and 1088.5 (020G
Precincts - 1211 Viaduct Harbour Precinct), which covered both the Viaduct Harbour
Precinct and the Wynyard Precinct (Precinct had previously withdrawn its further
submission with respect to the Wynyard Precinct). We will not be presenting legal
submissions on this point at the hearing on Thursday 22 February 2024, and Precinct’s
heritage expert (Carolyn O’Neil) will not give evidence at the hearing. However, we still
anticipate taking the full allocated time, so a timetable change will not be required.

Please let me know if you have any queries on the above.

Nga mihi nui

Jake

JAKE MEYERS
SOLICITOR

Chapman Tripp

D: +64 9 357 2733
www.chapmantripp.com

Disclaimer

This email is intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is
confidential or subject to legal professional privilege. If you receive this email in error please
immediately notify the sender and delete the email.
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